
Dear Senate Rules Committee,  
 
 
Please vote Yes on SB 870. The President should be elected by the majority of the voting 
populace, not by a small fraction of voters in swing states. Oregon needs to join the National 
Popular Vote Interstate Compact, and SB 870 is the best way for our state to be on the right 
side of history going forward.  
 
 
Make Oregonians' votes finally count in Presidential elections! 
 
 
Thank you, 
Katherine Songer 
Portland, 97219 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


